LIFESPAN REPRESENTATIVE BULLETIN NOTES, NOVEMBER, 2015
Nov. 7, 8
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Lights for Life

“There is no foot too small that it cannot leave an imprint upon this world.” A.A. Milne, author of Winnie the Pooh.  The world had been denied millions of those little foot prints.  Life must be respected and protected!
Nov. 14, 15
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Christmas Cards

LIFESPAN Christmas cards are available at our offices.  Our lovely cards often disappear quickly so if you wish to give a card that also gives a gift to Life, don’t delay in reserving your cards.  For more information, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.

Nov. 21, 22
Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Thanksgiving Blessings

Right to Life-LIFESPAN is blessed by all those who assist us in our efforts to protect and defend all human life.  The journey has been long, and is not yet over, but we will all continue.  We bless you as well,  as we all give thanks.
Nov. 28, Dec1
 Right to Life-LIFESPAN

Shoppers Beware

Many companies donate to organizations that support or perform abortions.  If you would like to know which companies in our area use your dollars to support abortion as you do your Christmas shopping, please call the LIFESPAN office, 248-816-1546.
